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Polly Ward receiving a Certificate of Appreciation from Councilwoman Wendy Greuel, Council  
District 2, presented at the Hillside Federation’s September 5, 2007 meeting by Dale Thrush, for her 
years of dedicated service to the Los Angeles Community 
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Polly Ward, unanimously voted Chairman Emeritus at the September 5, 2007 Hillside Federation 
meeting, receiving from President Joan Luchs a commendations for her many years of service to the 
Federation of Hillside and Canyon Associations 
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